Petroleum Corporation

Benjamin Malotte
1099 18 Street
Denver, CO 80202-1918

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
Keystone Building, 2" Floor

400 North Street

Harrisburg, PA 17120

April 17,2017
To Whom It May Concern:

On December 21, 2016, Anadarko Petroleum Corporation, (dba Anadarko Marcellus
Midstream) agreed to divest all operated midstream assets to Alta Resources
Development, LLC. This divestiture closed on March 31, 2017 and Anadarko is no
longer the operator. Anadarko wishes to deregister and/or close out the current
registration from the Act 127 and/or the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
(PAPUC). This notice will be submitted via the PAPUC eFiling website.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Malotte

Pipeline Compliance Coordinator
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
benjamin.malotte@anadarko.com
720-929-6732
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